
Title	VI	Disclaimer	
		
It	is	the	policy	of	Pemiscot	Progressive	Industries	Shelter	
Workshop	not	to	discriminate	on	the	basis	of	race,	color,	
religion,	gender,	national	origin,	age,	or	disability	in	its	programs	
or	employment	practices	as	required	by	Title	VI	and	VII	of	the	
Civil	Rights	Act	of	1964.	Parties	who	wish	to	file	a	complaint	
against	the	Pemiscot	Progressive	Industries	Shelter	
Workshop	for	violation	of	Title	VI	of	the	Civil	Rights	Act	of	
1964	or	any	other	federal	and/or	state	law	may	direct	such	
complaints	to	the	Director	of	the	Shelter	Workshop.	
	


